
   

 

 
Via Email  
 
July 24, 2020 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Sirs et Mesdames: 
 
RE: Request for Regulatory Appeal by Cenovus Energy Inc. (Cenovus) 
  NAL Resources Limited (NAL) 

Certus Oil & Gas Inc. (Certus) 
  Application Nos.: 1927959, 1927924, 1927922, 1927921, 1927920, 1927919 and 1927918;  
  Approved License Transfer Applications from NAL to Certus of 935 Wells, 323  

Facilities and 176 Pipeline Licenses 
  Request for Regulatory Appeal No.: 1929202 
 
The Alberta Energy Regulator (AER) acknowledges receipt of correspondence from Cenovus, dated July 
24, 2020, confirming withdrawal of the above noted request for regulatory appeal. 
 
As a result, the request for regulatory appeal is discontinued and the AER will be closing its file in relation 
to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
<Original signed by> 
 
Aimée Hockenhull 
Regulatory Appeals Coordinator 
 
cc: Francco De Luca, AER Law Branch 

Cenovus Energy Inc. 
 

Certus Oil & Gas Inc.  
 

Attention:    Kendall Dilling                      
Ender Cheung 

Attention:   
 

Chris Ellis 
Rob Brady 

 
NAL Resources Ltd. 
 
Attention: 

 
Mary Sharkey 


